

Executive Council

Deputy Minister to the Premier Room 135, Legislative Building 2405 Legislative Drive Regina, Canada S4S 0B3

Email: dmo@gov.sk.ca

February 15, 2019

The Honourable Scott Moe Premier of Saskatchewan Room 226 Legislative Building REGINA SK S4S 0B3

Dear Premier Moe:

In November of 2018 you asked me to undertake a review of Vendor Sponsored Travel within the Government of Saskatchewan. My review is now complete. Attached you will find the report and recommendations for your information.

Sincerely,

Cam Swan